
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 30, 2006 
 
By First Class Mail Delivery and Electronic Filing  
 
Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: WUTC vs. Cascade Natural Gas Corporation, Docket No. UG-060256 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed please find an original and eleven copies of the NW Energy 
Coalition’s Post-Hearing Reply Brief in the above referenced docket.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nancy Glaser 
Senior Policy Associate  
 
Cc:  Certificate of Service List 


